

LEMBAR KERJA PESERTA DIDIK

NAMA :
KELAS : VIII
BIDANG STUDI : Bahasa Inggris
SEMESTER : II (Dua)
TUJUAN : Peserta didik mampu memahami teks bacaan dengan tepat tentang story of two teenagers who fought to clean up Bali from plastic trash

1.

b. Read a story of two teenagers who fought to clean up Bali from plastic trash. See the **Word Box**.

Melati and Isabel Wijsen live in Bali. They spent their teenage years cleaning up the island from plastic.

Melati and Isabel were only 12 and 10 years old when they decided to tackle plastic pollution. They found plastic everywhere in their everyday lives. They saw it when they walked to the rice fields or when they went to the beaches.

They were aware of this growing problem with plastic in places it should not be. They felt the urgency to protect the environment and the natural world.

The sisters began a movement, 'an annual island clean up'. The movement was for everyone in Bali. Early on a Sunday morning they carried megaphones and stood on the back of a flatbed truck. Thousands of children and teenagers with their parents came out to help. Volunteers from local restaurants and hotels also showed up. They collected trash at 115 places around the island. They picked up plastic trash on the beaches, the rivers and the streets.

The two sisters became local heroes, and they won international acclaim for their awareness campaign.

Answer the questions in the following table based on the story and pictures, choosing the correct answer below!

1. How did Melati and Isabel spend their teenage years?
2. Why did the two sisters decide to help clean up Bali?
3. What did they do to start the annual island clean up?
4. Who mostly joined the sisters in cleaning up the island ?
5. Where did they do the island clean up movement?

Answer Choices

1. The two sisters decided to help clean up Bali because they wanted to protect the environment and the natural world.
2. They did the island clean up movement on the beaches, the rivers and the streets.
3. They carried megaphones and stood on the back of a latbed truck early on Sunday morning.
4. Children and teenagers mostly joined the sisters in cleaning up the island.
5. Melati and Isabel spent their teenage years helping clean up Bali from plastic waste.